

Miguel M. Chavez Commissioner, District 2

Robert A. Anaya Commissioner, District 3



Kathy Holian Commissioner, District 4

Liz Stefanics
Commissioner, District 5

Katherine Miller County Manager

MEMORANDUM

To:

Board of County Commissioners

Via:

Katherine Miller, County Manager

Bernadette Salazar, Human Resource Director

Date:

March 9, 2016

Re:

Recognition of Years of Service for Santa Fe County Employees for March 2016

Santa Fe County initiated a years of service recognition program in July of 2014. This program recognizes employees on a monthly basis who have completed years of service in five year increments. Santa Fe County recognizes the value of employee retention. It is important that we express our appreciation to those employees who contribute to the County and choose to make their career with us. Employees receive a service pen with the years of service listed.

For the month of March 2016, the following employees will be recognized:

Employee Name	Department/Office	Title	Years of Service	Hire Date
Erik Sena	PSD / Medical Services	Medical Records Technician	5	03/14/2011
Justin Gonzales	PSD / RECC	Emergency Communication Specialist III	5	03/21/2011
Anna Perez	PSD / Adult Facility	Booking Clerk	5	03/28/2011
Jaclyn Lopez	PSD / Adult Facility	Detention Records Clerk	10:	03/06/2006
Marcial Rodriguez	Public Works / Road Maintenance	Heavy Equipment Operator	10	03/20/2006
James Dennison	Public Works / Road Maintenance	Heavy Equipment Operator	10	03/27/2006
Robin Gurule	Legal Department / Legal Administration	Legal & Public Records Administrator	20	03/19/1996

